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33 Briardale 

Gardens

NW3 7PN

15/05/2017  23:49:092017/1841/P OBJ Nicole Sochor I see that the applicant intends to replace the traditional white casement windows with 

“non-casement aluminium with a powder coated finish.” The conservation guidelines are very 

clear that any replacement of windows should be original style and timber. This is a 

conservation area! Respect it! Briardale Gardens has been designed in its virtual entirety as 

Hampstead's first example of an Edwardian garden suburb street, of distinctive, interlocking 

rus in urbs cottages by a leading architect of the day. Aluminium windows are completely out 

of character. No 1 is an anchoring house, and therefore its look is of particular importance 

and its heritage should be respected. Camden must insist on wooden casement windows. 

Please also respect neighbours concerns over potential intrusiveness of extension.
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